
JOHN E. GROGAN PARK
UPDATE
February 28, 2015



JOHN E. GROGAN PARK 
CONCEPTUAL PLAN



PLAZA & RESTROOM VIEW



AERIAL VIEW OF PLAZA



AERIAL VIEW OF PLAZA  AREA



 The bids for construction of the John E. Grogan Park 
will be opened on February 27, 2015 and this 
information will be provided at the Budget Retreat on 
February 28, 2015.

 Staff will ask the Mayor and City Council for direction 
on how to proceed after this information is discussed.
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